Regarding Award #2012-MU-AX-0020, the NH Coalition Against Domestic and Sexual Violence is requesting a no cost extension.  Below are some questions and the answers are provided by the Coalition to justify the request.                                Submitted July 23, 2015
1.  Are you current with all your grant progress and financial reports? 

ANSWER:   We are current with all reports.
2. Can you let us know in greater detail what specific activities are planned to take place during the extension period? 
ANSWER:   Activities are specifically outlined in the grant proposal.  Our Public Policy Coordinator will continue to monitor and compile information about the status of legislation passed during the 2015 session; prepare for a multi-disciplinary statewide training addressing new state laws to be held in November 2015; compile media coverage from the spring legislative session; coordinate with allied professionals regarding the implementation of new laws and identify and coordinate staff persons to serve on legislative commissions.   
Our Administrative Director will oversee adding the crime type of human trafficking to our statewide victim services database.  Some additional services will be added to the database as well.  She will assist in the training of member program staff for the updates to the database.    The Administrative Director will continue distribution of grant funds, and will continue to manage monthly, quarterly, and annual financial and programmatic reporting of funding and disbursement of funds to member programs.  
The Executive Director will continue to coordinate the work of the member programs through the Participating Member Council meetings and events, including research regarding development of a membership policy.  The Executive Director will also continue to oversee the Coalition’s strategic planning process.

3. How many grant extensions have you received previously?
 ANSWER:   Unknown.  
4.  An explanation of the circumstances leading to the extension. 
ANSWER:   There was a vacancy in the Public Policy Coordinator position for 3 months.   
5.  The amount of unexpended grant funds.

ANSWER:   $16,600  We expect the grant to be fully expended by October 31, 2014.  
6. Why you believe the requested time period is reasonably needed to complete the planned grant activities and whether a shorter extension period may suffice. 
ANSWER:   A shorter time period would not suffice, as the balance projection is tight.  For the last several years our balance projections have been on target.
